
Lloydminster Gold Discount Savings Card 
 

 

We will be running a Momentum Gold Card fundraiser for the next month. We are raising 
money for Extra Curricular Activities and Clubs at Bishop Lloyd Middle School. 

We will be selling Lloydminster Gold Discount Savings Cards.  

 
On the back of the card you will find different discounts for Lloydminster & online. You will 
be selling the Gold Card for $20.  The idea of the cards is that people will easily earn back 
their $20 investment after using the card 1 or 2 times and save a great deal more money by 
using the card for a whole year. The cards can be reused as many times as wanted in a year. 
In addition there are 19 break-off coupons that are extreme discounts which can be used at 
Coop Marketplace, Canadian Brewhouse, Jiffy Lube, Taco Time, Rona, On the Border Bake 
Shop, Carl’s Jr., Quiznos, Subway, Boston Pizza, Second Cup, Dominos Pizza, Boardom, 
Montana’s, and Freshii. If someone who buys the card only uses 1 or 2 of the break off 
coupons, it more than pays for itself.  
 
Attached to this letter, you have received a presale sheet which you can use to help sell the 
Gold Cards. It is double sided with the discounts all listed on the back of the sheet.   
 
All Orders Are Due Back Friday February 28, 2020. Gold Cards will be distributed to the 
student upon receipt of order and payment.  
 
Cash and cheques will be accepted. Please make cheques payable to LPSD. No post-dated 
cheques will be accepted.  
 
We are offering special prizes for your hard work!   
 

 We will be offering a $20.00 Servery Tab to the top seller at each grade level. And 
there will also be a Pizza party for the class that sells the most cards!!!!!  
   

We are looking forward to you and your family making every effort to sell these cards, so we 
can make this fundraiser a collective success. Our goal is for each student to sell a minimum 
of one card but we encourage you to promote this to family and friends who will also enjoy 
these great discounts! 
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janice Wouters 
Vice Principal 
 


